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22/05/25 

SH6 Whakatu Drive – night closures 

POSTPONED to future date due to the wet 
weather forecast. 
What’s happening, where and when? 
 

This is to let you know that pavement repairs and installation of a traffic count cable loop will 
be carried out on State Highway 6 Whakatu Drive.  

 
Where:  SH6 Whakatu Drive, between Quarantine Road and Link Road roundabouts 
Start:    Sunday 25 May 2025  
Finish:    Tuesday 27 May 2025  

Work hours: 7pm to 6am 
Work nights: Sunday, Monday, Tuesday 
 

What work will be taking place during this time? 
 
We will carry out routine repairs of the road surface ahead of the wet winter months to prevent 
water entering the pavement.  We will also reinstall traffic counting loops near Songer Street 
overbridge to help us record traffic volumes and flows.  

This is part of the NZ Transport Agency, Waka Kotahi annual maintenance programme to protect our 
state highways. 

How will this affect my travel plans? 
 
   Overnight on Sunday 25, Monday 26 and Tuesday 27 May, SH6 Whakatu Drive between 

Quarantine Road and Link Road roundabouts will be closed between 7pm and 6am.   
 
Main Road Stoke has been approved for all vehicles and is the recommended detour route for all 
traffic for the duration of the night closures.  The detour route is expected to add approximately 10 
minutes to your journey.   

There will be noise and vibrations from the construction machinery and some dust.  

Outside the closures, traffic management will be removed and the highway will reopen to two lanes. 
 

A big thank you from the NZ Transport Agency 
On behalf of NZTA, thank you in advance for your patience and understanding while we do 

this important work in your community.   
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Contacts 
If you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming works, please contact Fulton Hogan: 
Annabelle Chaney, 03 547 9789. 
 
If you would like to speak to someone while work is in progress, please contact Fulton Hogan:    
Chris Burr, 027 244 4667. 
 

All work is subject to weather and other unforeseen circumstances. In the event of 
unsuitable conditions, work will be rescheduled to the next suitable workday. For 
confirmation of planned work going ahead, road-users can visit www.journeys.nzta.govt.nz 
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